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From the Board President

This 1s my last article in the newsletter. We

are moving a bit south of here to a new and very
nice home. Odd coincidence, Curry is the man-
agement company for the new development. §\
We have enjoyed our fifteen years living here and
value all of the friends we have made. Thisis a
great neighborhood because of the people who

live here.

Please give the board your support, they deserve
it. They have worked very hard for the better-
ment of the neighborhood.

Thanks for all your
years of service on

Best wishes to all, the Board, George!

George Gilbertson

From Acting Board President,
Jim Baird

‘ ~ hen George Gilbertson ten-  also allowed himself to be re-clected
dered his resignation to the board I to the role year after year.
was immediately hit with the reali-
zation as to how much we have
come to depend upon him
for so many years as the
president of the home-
owners’ association. The
role that George filled for
the neighborhood is
something of a thankless
task, and often treated as
a complaint department.

I 'believe I can speak for the rest of
the board in publicly
thanking George for his
years of efforts for the
neighborhood. On occa-
sion I did not agree with
his stance on certain is-
sues, but I always knew
his actions were made
with the best intentions
for the neighborhood.
He will be missed, and I am grateful
for his work over the years for
Windham Park.

To George’s credit, he not only
didn’t complain about the difficult
parts of the volunteer position but



4th of July Parade Winners

~ Submitted by: Katie Scheibel

" Thanks to everyone who participated in the 4
~ of July Parade. The kids did an incredible job
decorating their bikes and really enjoyed the

clown and balloon animals. Everyone also

~ loved the visit from the OP Fire Department

» and the opportunity to climb inside their fire

~ truck. Cupcakes and popsicles made the after-

" noon even more fun!
Special thanks to Dan Lauer for leading the
parade again this year!
The winners of the “best decorated” bikes

% were: 1% prize — Ben and Sam Bevil (tied for

* 1% place); 2™ prize — Garrett Smith; 3™ prize -
Paige Kuluva. The winner of “best decorated”
wagon was Chris Scheibel. We look forward

. to seeing everyone next year! Sam and Ben Bevil

Winners of “Best Decorated” Bike Con-
test

Paige Kuluva, 3" Prize Winner
and
Chris Scheibel, “Best Decorated” Wagon Winner
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Did you lose a
retainer at the pool?

A retainer was found after the

Back to Pool party in June. If
this belongs to you, please call
Barbara Butler at 221-1490.

Thanks!

Newsietter Editor
Needed!

I am looking for a volunteer to take over the monthly
production of Words of Windham. This requires
about 2-3 hours of work per month and experience
with Microsoft Publisher or Word.

If you are interested, please contact
Kristen Johnson at 402-8693. Thanks!




